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INVITATION TO THE INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP IN EDUCATION
WITH THE THEME “ENHANCING THE SOCIO-EMOTIONAL AND SELF-HELP
SKILLS OF TEACHERS THROUGH INNOVATIVE STRATEGIES AND LATEST
TRENDS IN EDUCATION TOWARDS UNDERSTANDING OF EDUCATION 4.0

MOVING ON TO 5.0 FOR IMPROVED PEDAGOGY”

The NPB Training Center, in coordination with the National Association of
Preschool Educators, Inc. (NAPEI) will conduct an International Seminar Workshop
I for teachers and school managers on July 6-8, 2023, at Deluxe Hotel, Cagayan de

Oro City.

Participation to this activity shall be on voluntary basis. Registration fees and
travel/incidental expenses shall be shouldered by the participants. Further, the
participation shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in
DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-
Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Attached is a copy of the communication for specific details.

ATB/ DA-invitation to the international seminar-workshop
June 23, 2023
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